
If this message is not correctly displayed, click here to view it in your browser.

 

 

Newsletter June 2025
 

 

 Hello,
We have news regarding your pension.

 

 

 

 Introducing: two new SPF AC members  

 As the term of office of current Accountability Council (AC)
members ended in both Limburg and Bergen op Zoom, we held
elections for two of our AC candidates earlier this year. This
concerned the ‘member’ representatives, which includes all
employees of affiliated employers as well as all disabled members.

We always aim for one AC seat to be reserved for a member of
SABIC-IP/SHPP/F&S and one seat for SABIC-Europe.

 

 
  Click here to read more  

 

 2025 SPF information meetings available  

 SPF organised a series of information meetings for pensioners and
members in April and May 2025. During these meetings, SPF
reflected on 2024 and looked ahead to the future pension
regulations.

If you were unable to attend, that’s no problem, because a video
of the entire Geleen meeting presentation on 8 May, presented by
Math Peeters and Maurice Pelsers, is now available.

 

   

 
  Click here to read more  
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 Test your pension knowledge!  

 What do you know about pensions and the new rules for pensions
at SPF?
The quiz comprises 5 short questions. This is not only fun; it also
helps us decide what topics will require more explanation in the
coming period. Do you know the answers? The quiz is entirely
anonymous – we will not store any data.

 

 
  Test your pension knowledge!  
 
 

 Questions and answers about the new
pension

 

 The meetings in April and May provided valuable insights into the
concerns SABIC employees, former employees and pensioners
have about the new pension. Many of you already want to be able
to estimate what the new pension will mean for you - and that’s
very understandable. We’d be delighted to help you by providing
clear answers to typical questions
You can also find a handy overview of the frequently asked
questions on our website; and you can read on for more detailed
information.
 

 

 
  Click here to read more  
 

 

 DigiD: what do I need it for?  

 Your personal DigiD provides a secure way to arrange your online
affairs with the Dutch government, healthcare institutions,
educational institutions and SPF. Even when you’re abroad. You
can also authorise someone to arrange your affairs for you.

 

 
  Click here to read more  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=9twfX4SCbk-cMTqbKWMJva82BzeUEhhJoKz0E97cgKxUNjJLTzZXQlZLME5HWjI2Tjk1SFNHWFFDQy4u
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 Information about the new pension? Check
SPF’s website!

 

 SPF aims to switch to the new pension rules from 1 January 2027.
These new rules also apply to you! If you want to know what the new pension means for
you, visit the SPF website and click on the ‘New Pension’ tile.
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